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MEMO 

 

To: Grades 3-5 Parents 

Fr: Carolyn Simmons 

Date: November 23, 2009 

RE: Olympic Torch 

 

On Friday, November 27th, the students in Grades 3, 4 and 5 will be traveling to James M. Hill 

Memorial High School for the Olympic Torch Ceremony. 

 

Students will be traveling by bus and will be leaving the school at approximately 10:30 a.m. and 

returning to the school between 12:30-1:00 p.m.  We ask parents to make sure their child is 

dressed warm and to please pack a bag lunch as we will not be back at the school in time for 

lunch.  Please do not send any microwavable items. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the school. 


